
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND OF PROPOSAL FOR IMPLEMENTING 

SCHOOL FACILITIES FEES AS AUTHORIZED BY 

EDUCATION CODE SECTIONS 17620 AND GOVERNMENT CODE 65995 

LEVEL 1 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED ADOPTION OF SCHOOL FACILITIES FEES NOTICE IS HEREBY 
GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the McCabe Union Elementary School District intends to conduct a 
Public Hearing on February 14, 2023, at 5:00 P.M. to consider input from the public and a resolution on 
the proposed adoption of school facilities fees on residential, commercial, and industrial development. 
The fees are proposed to be at Level 1 of $4.79 per square foot for residential construction and $0.78 
per square foot for commercial/industrial construction. The Developer Fee Justification Report for the 
proposed school facilities fees is on file in the office of the Superintendent, and is available for public 
review. Members of the public who wish to participate in the public hearing may do so via e-mail. All 
comments on this topic must be submitted by email to publichearing@muesd.net by February 13, 2023, 
at 5:00 pm. The fee, if approved by the Governing Board, will become effective on April 15, 2023, which 
is 60 days after the proposed adoption of the resolution levying such fee by the Board of Trustees.  

 


